Walk For Vision 2016  
North Dakota Association of the Blind presents its annual "Walk for Vision"!
This year’s honorary walk for Vision chair is:
Dr. Lance Bergstrom from Fargo
Dr. Bergstrom has led many mission trips to Haiti and Indonesia to treat numbers of people for eye problems in the rural impoverished communities of these two nations.
The Walk will be held Saturday, April 30th, 2015 at the Shelly Ellig Indoor Track & Field Building on 16th Ave. N. near the BSA on the North Dakota State University Campus. Follow the Walk signs that can help direct you to the site.
Registration from 9 to 9:30 A.M, a welcome at 9:30, & the Walk begins at 10.
Participants will have the option of walking on the Indoor track.

Or a “Fun run/Walk” outdoors On the NDSU campus
Area Lions clubs, service clubs, eye care providers, businesses and corporate organizations are encouraged to join us as sponsors for the “Walk for Vision”! 
The purpose of the Walk is to raise funding to support the ongoing service programs of NDAB and to raise awareness of the capabilities & contributions of people who are blind or visually impaired.
Donors can choose to be sponsors on the basis of distance walked/ran or to donate a set amount.

The NDAB mission is to enhance the way of life for people who are blind or visually impaired, to encourage employment opportunities, and to educate the public about sight loss.

NDABMotto: “Not They Who Lack Sight, But They Who Lack Vision Are Blind.”
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Please make donations payable to:

North Dakota Association of the Blind or NDAB.
Donations can also be made online by going to the NDAB web site: www.ndab.org and following the instructions, which will be shown after clicking on the donate button.

For questions about the Walk call Fargo Walk Chair, Allan Peterson at 701-429-7209 or by Email at allan.peterson@ndsu.edu
